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CONTACT INFORMATION 

www.stanleyprimaryschool.com 

 

  

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm 

admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk 

 

21/12/23 – 8/1/24 Half-Term 

 

   

HALF-TERM  
Just a reminder, we break up for Christmas today (Thursday 21st 

December 2023). 

We return on Monday 8th January 2024 - Doors open at 8.35am 

for an 8.45am registration. 

 

THANK YOU! 
We are truly amazed by the support and donations we have 

received over the Christmas festivities…. Our Elf dance-off for 

Brian House, party food for our Christmas parties and donations 

and ticket sales for the rainbow raffle.  We are so grateful.  

 

Our total from the rainbow raffle ticket sales and generous 

donations from our audience during our Reception Nativities 

and Carol Concerts is….  

                                       £1067.50 

We will be using the money to purchase microphones/sound 

equipment for our two stages, which the PTFA (Parent, Teacher 

and Friends Association) and our School Council feel will make 

a real difference to our performances.  

 

If you would be interested in supporting the PTFA in any way 

our team of volunteers would be extremely grateful for your 

help. Feel free to email admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk if you 

would like to get involved. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and we wish you a very Happy 

New Year! 

 

 

PE DAYS 
UPDATED PE DAYS FOR OUR RETURN IN JANUARY 2024: 

 

• Reception: Wednesday 

• Year 1: Tuesday & Wednesday 

• Year 2: Tuesday & Thursday 

• Year 3: Monday & Thursday 

• Year 4: Monday & Thursday 

• Year 5: Tuesday & Wednesday 

• Year 6: Wednesday & Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
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PMHW DROP-INS 
Please see below dates and times for our PMHW Drop-Ins: 

 
o 2 February 2024 @ 09.15am – 12.00pm 

o 22 April 2024 @ 09.15am – 12.00pm 

o 17 June 2024 @ 09.15am – 12.00pm 

o 11 July 2024 @ 09.15am – 12.00pm 

 

Due to limited spaces – please book in via the office. 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide 

emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where 

there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) 

before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child’s 

circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


